
To members of the planning and environment committee 
 
I heartily agree with Jesse Helmer 
 
“Rather than doubly-regulating sound on patios in both the zoning and noise bylaw, I believe we should 
remove the prohibition on amplified music, dancing and other forms of entertainment from the zoning 
bylaw and regulate noise in the noise bylaw.” 
 
I’m 70 and am now retired. I graduated from Western as a part time student back in 1983 and have lived 
in London since the 1950’s. 
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